Dec 2000

The Editor

The Canadian Jewish News

In the December 14 story about Polish rescuers ("Survivor meets woman who saved his family") it is alleged that the local priest urged the villagers of Markowa to hunt down missing Jews. The survivor never witnessed such an event and, according to information in the website mentioned in that article, the rescuers's family denies it too.

It is also claimed that the assistance given to Jews in that village is a "closely guarded" secret. The fact that eight members of the Polish Ulma family were shot by Germans in March 1943 for sheltering Jews has been recorded in at least five books published in Poland since the 1960s. Some secret.

Yours truly,
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